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Mathias Kronlund’s paper “Do Corporations Retain Too Much Cash? Evidence from a
Natural Experiment,” co-authored with Hwanki Brian Kim of Baylor University and
Woojin Kim of Seoul National University, has been accepted for publication in Review
of Financial Studies. Kronlund is an assistant professor of finance.
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